
Dear Parents, 

Goosehill Primary School 
Weekly Notes- June 3, 2016 

The children had a terrific time at Field Day yesterday! Thank you to Mr. Malone for creating the Olympic 

Games for them to enjoy. The connection to our diversity theme made it even more special! Thank you to the 

High School student volunteers who worked hard to run the games and cheer on the children. Thank you to 

Mrs. Koke and Mrs. Miller who chaired the event, and to all the parents who supplied water and watermelon. 

They also bought the children a special set of bracelets, in Olympic colors! The children also enjoyed an ice in 

the afternoon, courtesy of the GPFA. We appreciate all the support of our parent community. We couldn't do 

it without you! 

As we begin thinking about summer, I would like to offer a workshop for parents on ways to support 

your child's continued growth as a reader, writer, and mathematician during the long break from 

school. Please mark your calendars for Tuesday, June 14th at 9:00. I hope to see you there! 

Thank you again for your continued support. 

Have a wonderful weekend! 

Mrs. Herschlein 
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DATES TO REMEMBER 
June 6ib First graders visit LH and WS 
June 14th First graders attend Symbols of America performance 
June 17th First Grade Moving Up Day Ceremonies - Katz & GC 9:00-10:00 

DeRop, Riggles, Villa 10:30-11:30 
June 21st and 22°d Half Days of School NOTE: 12:00 dismissal 
June 23rd Last Day of School NOTE: 10:30 a.m. dismissal 


